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Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Wed, Jun 19, 2013 at 11:34 AM
To: Arlen Hershberger <ahershberger@mehllc.com>
Cc: "919hammer ." <hammer@peetzplace.com>, OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Arlen,

The surface owner, Mary Gardiner, notified me on June 10, 2013, that all drilling mud and cuttings had been
spread on the ranch roads as detailed in the waste management plan submitted via Sundry Notice Form 4,
document #1761387.  They had previously provided sampling/analysis results that verified the material complied
with COGCC Table 910-1 standards.  COGCC requires no additional information and no further action is required
in regard to this matter.
Thank you,

John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
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